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Faith at Work in Healthcare
Mennonite Healthcare Fellowship (MHF) will hold its Annual Gathering 2014 on the weekend of June 13-15, 2014 at Laurelville Mennonite Church Center, Mt. Pleasant, Pennsylvania.  The theme for this yearly event for Anabaptist healthcare workers and their families is "Faith at Work: Putting our Beliefs into Practice."
The Annual Gathering will focus on how Christian faith calls, moves, guides, and sends healthcare workers into their everyday work world.  Featured speakers include pastor, teacher, and narrative theologian, Scott Holland; Tim and Jen Leaman, a physician and social worker living in the Oxford Circle neighborhood of Philadelphia, and J. Melvin Janzen, a chaplain in the University of Virginia Health System.  
Worship and music for the event will be led by Jim and Angie Clemens of Dayton, Virginia. Each plenary session will begin with an engaging worship experience featuring music in a variety of styles.  Jim and Angie are involved in composing, engraving, and teaching music in the Harrisonburg area and between them play a variety of string, wind, keyboard, and percussion instruments. 
Following the Saturday morning plenary session with the Leaman’s, three workshop sessions will give attendees the choice of a variety of topics related to the “Faith at Work” theme.  Workshops will explore “Mission, Intercession and Neighboring;” the overseas experiences of medical students through MHF’s Student Elective Term; “Faith, Food, and Health” including gardening in both rural and urban settings; spiritual struggle in the midst of illness or injury; and the differences in approach toward mentoring or facilitating the development of emerging healthcare professionals.  Participants will also be given the opportunity to help MHF leaders shape the future of the organization to better serve its members toward the mission of the integration of faith and professional life.  

After time for recreation, relaxation, and fellowship on Saturday afternoon, the evening’s plenary session will feature a panel of persons sharing their experiences in living out their faith amidst the challenges and opportunities in a variety of contexts.  Panelists include a physician in transition, a social worker and coordinator of a community program, and graduate students in both the medical and dental fields.  Saturday’s activities conclude with a traditional ice cream social, followed a hymnsing led by the Clemens.  
Formed in 2011, MHF is an inter-disciplinary association of healthcare workers who identify themselves as Mennonite or Anabaptist and desire to integrate their faith with their professional life.  MHF invites all interested persons and their families to register for and attend the family-oriented Annual Gathering which runs from Friday evening through Sunday noon.   A Children and Youth Program for ages 0-18 is planned to coincide with all plenary and workshop sessions.  

Further information and registration is found on Mennonite Healthcare Fellowship’s website at www.mennohealth.org/gathering.  Inquiries are also welcomed by phone at 1-888-406-3643 or by email at info@mennohealth.org.  


